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FEBRUARY Sl'AR FIELDS DE4DUNE 

January 30th is the deadline for items to be in­
cluded in the February issue of Star Fields. Mail or 
phone your contributions to: Steve Beckwith, 195 
Wilder Road, Bolton MA. 01740 508-779-5227 

How to Find Us ... 

MEETINGS: Held the second Thursday of each 
month (September to July) at 8:00PM in Phillips 
Auditorium, Harvard-Smithsonian Center for Astro­
physics, 60 Garden SL, Cambridge MA. 

CLUBHOUSE: The Tom Britton Clubhouse is 
open every Saturday from mid-afternoon to late eve­
ning. It is the white farmhouse on the grounds of 
MITs Haystack Observatory in Westford. MA. Take 
Rt. 3 North from Rt. 128 or Rt. 495 to exit 33 and 
proceed West on Rt. 40 for five miles. Tum right at 
the MIT Lincoln Lab, Haystack Observing at the 
Groton town line. Proceed to the farm house on the 
left side of the road. Since clubhouse attendance var­
ies with the weather, it is wise to· �I in advance: 
508-692-8708.
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